
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

NAPLAN TEST
Over the last 2 weeks, students in year 3 and 5 have put in lots of effort to complete the NAPLAN test. The NAPLAN
test is an important assessment tool used to measure student performance in literacy and numeracy in Australia. The
test helps teachers to identify strengths and areas that need to improve, in order to provide targeted support.
It's important to celebrate the hard work that students put in for the test, regardless of their results. Encouraging a
growth mindset and a focus on effort rather than just outcomes can help students develop resilience and a love for
learning. It's also important to acknowledge that test results are just one measure of a student's progress and that there
are many other factors that contribute to their success.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF AREA
It's important for parents and carers to pick up and drop off their children from the front of the school on Dolan St or
McLeod St. This helps to ensure the safety of all students and staff, and prevents any unnecessary congestion or
disruption on nearby streets.
By following this pick-up and drop-off procedure, parents and carers can help to minimize the risk of accidents or
incidents involving students. It also helps to maintain a smooth and efficient flow of traffic around the school, making it
easier for everyone to get to where they need to be. If you have any questions or concerns about the pick-up and drop-
off procedures, please don't hesitate to get in touch with the school.
Harmony Day
Students at our school celebrated Harmony Day on Tuesday, 21st March by wearing orange and learning about respect
and getting along. Harmony Day is a day to celebrate diversity and promote respect, inclusiveness and a sense of
belonging for everyone, regardless of their cultural background or identity.
By wearing orange, our students showed their support for these important values and their commitment to a
harmonious and inclusive school community. Learning about getting along is also a vital part of this process, as it helps
students to develop the social and emotional skills they need to build positive relationships with their peers and to
appreciate the differences that make us all unique.
Personal Devices at School
A reminder that mobile phones and smart watches are not allowed during school time. Children must hand them into
the front office on arrival, and collect them at the end of the day. 
SAPSASA Athletics
Tomorrow, Wednesday 29th March, SAPSASA Athletics will be held at Loxton HS Oval. Good luck to all the students
that have been selected for this event. 
New Student
Last week , we welcomed to our school a new student, Harri into the R/1 class. 
Parent/Teacher Interviews
Parent-Teacher interviews will be held during Week 9 of this term. This is an excellent opportunity for you to discuss
your child's progress with their teachers and gain insight into their academic and personal development.
Each interview will last for approximately 15 minutes, and we kindly ask that you arrive on time for your scheduled
appointment. If you are unable to attend the scheduled time, please contact the school office to arrange an alternative
time.
Attendance
Attending school is vital for your child's learning and academic success. Research shows that students who attend school
regularly perform better academically, have higher levels of engagement and are more likely to achieve their full
potential.
We are proud to announce that the school's attendance rate for the 2023 school year is currently at 92%, with the year
2 class leading the way on 95%.
Regards,
David Ness 
Principal
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Mark these on your
calendars

Week 9 - Parent / Teacher Intervi﻿ews

Wednesday 29th March - SAPSASA Athletics

Friday 31st March - Instrumental Music Hub Band

Monday 3rd April - Year 3 Excursion to Paringa

Tuesday 4th April - Governing Council Meetings

Tuesday 4th & Wednesday 5th April - Life Education Visit

Wednesday 5th April - YEL Excursion

Friday 7th April - GOOD FRIDAY

Monday 10th April - EASTER MONDAY

Wednesday 12th April - SAPSASA Hockey

Thursday 13th April - Reward Day

Friday 14th April - End of term 2.15

 

REMINDERS
Upcoming Events

Wellbeing Corner 
Mindfulness

While mindfulness is designed to be a practice that is
beneficial to practise regularly, it can also be a really useful
tool when you or your child might be experiencing specific
challenges. Mindfulness can be as simple as taking a slow
deep breath in through the nose, counting silently, 1 . . . 2 . . . 3,
and then slowly letting your breath out through your mouth,
counting silently, 1 . . . 2 . . . 3.
Do this at least 3 times and you will start to feel your body
relax. It is a really useful tool to help with forms of anxiety, to
calm anger, comfort sadness and feel strong in new situations.



New Student
Welcome to Harri!

Harri joined us last week
and is in year 1. 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY
 Term 2

Wednesday 31st May
Flyers will be sent

 home soon

SCHOOL NEWS

Happy Haven OSHC Cobdogla is a

service available to our students, it

operates after school from 3:15-6:15.

For more information you can visit

the website:
https://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/

cobdogla 

Happy Haven

Cobdogla OSHC

Parent & Friends Group
Next meeting: 

Thursday 30th March, 
2.30pm -3.15pm

at school to discuss 2023

calendar – fundraising,


meetings etc

Sensational Students
All Reception Students, Mia, Tyson, Riley, Adelaide, 

Tyler B, Will M, Brayden, Lucy, Duke, Alex M, Jasmin, Sebastian,

Jack V, Clara, Rory, Alora,  Ethan, Jhakyah, Sasha, Ruby, Rylan,

Mason O, Grace, Lloyd, Lacey, Georgia, Harrison, Logan, Olivia,


Dexter, Connar, Charlotte, Judd, Kristella, Hunter, Lane,
Austin, Khalycia.

WOW!WOW!



Year 6 AQUATICS 
What a fabulous day our year 6 students had at Aquatics.
There were lots of ‘first’ experiences, kneeboarding,
kayaking and sailboarding, they all had an absolute ball!
We are so fortunate to live in such a beautiful area and
have access to Lake Bonney and this amazing Aquatics
program.



Year 6 Aquatics



What an awesome day we had!



ABC Riverland Radio
What a wonderful morning we had recently with Steph and Matt from ABC

Riverland Radio, broadcasting live from our school!
They provided us with a yummy toad in the hole breakfast which our wonderful

Parent Group cooked and we raised $255!
Mr Ness, Mrs Hembling and our school leaders Lacey and Tyler were

interviewed and talked about our amazing school. Steph and Matt also joined

in with students having a few hits of tennis. 
What a wonderful morning, thank you ABC Riverland for choosing our school,

we loved having you and WE ALL LOVE WHERE WE LIVE 😊



We have a beautiful display of "Harmony" in our front office. Students traced
their hands showing unity, promoting respect, inclusiveness and a sense of
belonging for everyone, regardless of their cultural background or identity. 

Year 3 Harmony

Artwork

 Harmony Day Activities



Reception / 1 Class Harmony Day

Your paragraph text

Students at our school celebrated Harmony Day on Tuesday, 21st March by

wearing orange and learning about respect and getting along. Harmony Day is

a day to celebrate diversity and promote respect, inclusiveness and a sense of


belonging for everyone, regardless of their cultural background or identity.
By wearing orange, our students showed their support for these important


values and their commitment to a harmonious and inclusive school community





Year 4 students discussed the meaning of Harmony Week. It is the
celebration that recognises our diversity and brings together Australians
from all different backgrounds. Students created acrostic poems. In an
acrostic poem, the first letter of each line spells out the subject,
"Harmony"

Year 4  Class Harmony Day Acrostic Poems





Have you seen the new artwork in the year 2 locker room?
We had a wall that needed to be beautified and our wonderful

Pastoral Support Worker Brenton, worked his magic to produce


this beautiful artwork featuring our school values. 

Brenton's Projects
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